
S4A | Glory Farm Summer Holiday Club 2024

We understand that the school holidays can sometimes feel overwhelming, and here at S4A, we're 
here to help. Our summer holiday clubs provide a safe, caring, and fun environment for your 
children, packed with engaging and exciting activities. 

Whether you need childcare for work commitments or just want to keep your child occupied and 
have fun with friends, our clubs are the perfect solution. Each day, your child will have the freedom to 
choose from a variety of activities, including some seasonal-themed fun. Rest easy knowing that 
your child is in the best possible care, enjoying an experience that will leave them smiling day in and 
day out.

This summer, we will be running our well-established Holiday Club at Glory Farm School. Our Holiday 
Club is open to all children aged 4-13 (Reception to Year 8), not just those who attend Glory Farm 
School.

Here are the key details:

● Location: Glory Farm Primary School
● Dates: 22nd July - 22nd August 2024

What to Expect at Our Holiday Clubs
- Variety of Activities: Your child can choose from a wide range of activities each day, ensuring they 
are always engaged and entertained.
- Qualified Team: Our dedicated team is committed to creating a nurturing environment where 
every child feels safe and valued.
- Themed Days: Our Themed Days will be back this summer holiday! Due to the fantastic success of 
our themed days during the May Half Term, we will be bringing back some favourites.
- Flexible Scheduling: We understand that plans can change. Our flexible scheduling allows you to 
book the days and times that suit your needs. We also have a very flexible cancellation policy.

Holiday Club Timetable
Our Summer Holiday Club timetables are at the bottom of this email. It breaks down what your child 
will get up to, each day of Summer.



How to book!

Bookings can be made online here through our website. 
 
We can’t wait to meet so many new and existing faces! If you have any further questions, please 
head over to our FAQ Page. For any queries, please email us at info@s4aclub.co.uk.

 

https://parents.s4aclub.co.uk/school/glory-farm/holiday-clubs
https://www.s4aclub.co.uk/frequently-asked-questions/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_5XYD7iEyKaWGNM8cD-Ux_yw94SMN6u5HZDmXMxh1L-kPKmx4eYuXOIGVTQdn2VIccTfXi





